
 
 

 

 
February 20, 2019 
 
 
Dear  
 
Portage College will be hosting the Student Scholarship Fundraising Dinner on April 6, 2019 at the Lac La 
Biche Campus. This event is one everyone looks forward to. This year will be no exception as we have a 
fantastic line up of speakers; Lac La Biche’s own Rene Bourque and Jordin Tootoo first NHL player from 
Nunavut. We anticipate a sold out event! 

The evening is to raise money for our Student Scholarships. All profits made at this event will go directly 
into scholarships, so that more students can receive the education they deserve no matter their financial 
situation or cultural background. 

Our event is expected to draw around 300 supporters and participating businesses will be prominently 
featured at the event. In addition, each program will contain a “support our supporters” flyer listing all the 
businesses that donated auction items to our event. 

Can you help us out with a donation of a product or service from your business because it will ultimately 
help a student realize their educational goal. All donations are greatly appreciated and are tax deductible 
for amounts over $50 if requested. Your donation can be something as simple as a gift certificate, an item 
from your inventory or an invitation to share an experience with you. 

A donation form for silent auction items is attached. Simply fill it out, then call or email us and we’ll handle 
everything. 

Thank you for your consideration of our request to help out Portage College students. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Rick Flumian 
Manager, Community Relations 
Portage College            


